
( special: aquatic weed control ) 

Hyacinth Control Society 
Meets July 14-17 

AQUATIC WEED management and research 
will highlight the k74 annual meeting of the 
Hyacinth Control Society at Winter Park, Fla., 
July 14-17. 

Headquarters will be the Langford Hotel, a 
block from the downtown Winter Park area. Ac-
tivities begin Sunday evening. 

This Society is the only major group in the na-
tion which devotes its total program to aquatic 
weed programs. The formal sessions include both 
technical research and field experience presen-
tations. In fact, the group has been forced to 
develop a program of concurrent sessions during 
each afternoon. One session is devoted to technical 
data, the other to operations and field techniques. 
General sessions will remain the norm for the 
morning programs. 

Aquatic plants become more and more impor-
tant during recent years in areas other than the 
Southeastern US and both the program and the 
attendance reflect this change. Members and 
guests attend from throughout the US and several 
foreign countries each year. 

Anyone concerned with aquatics is welcomed 
by the membership. Registration is $35. Wives 
may attend for an additional $15 registration fee. 
The Board has authorized a 10% discount on these 
lees for preregistration prior to June 30. Checks 
may be sent to the Society secretary, T. W. Miller, 
Jr., Post Office Box 2237, Fort Myers, Fla. 33902. 

Hotel registrations may be made direct to The 
Langford Hotel, E. New England Ave. and 
Interlachen Ave., Winter Park Fla., 32789. Single 
rates begin at $16.50 with $5 for each additional 
person. A deposit is required to guarantee space. 

Cancellations will be refunded for registration 
until July 10 and by the hotel Until 48 hours prior 
to the meeting. 

Details can be obtained from Dr. Alva P. 
Purkhalter, president of the Society, and also in 
charge of local arrangements. His address is 
Department of Natural Resources, Larson 
Building, Room 595, Tallahassee, Fla. 32304. 


